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CCM EVENTS 

July 3, 2020 
College Closed for July 4 Holiday 

 
 
Titan Tuesday Online Information 
Sessions 
June 30 - Spotlight School of Liberal Arts 
July 7 - Spotlight School of Health 
Professions and Natural Sciences   
July 14 - Spotlight School of Business, 
Mathematics, Engineering and 
Technologies 
July 21 - Spotlight School of Liberal Arts 
July 28 - Spotlight Challenger Program for 
High School Students 
 
 

HR CORNER 

RETIREMENT CONSULTATIONS 

WITH NEW JERSEY STATE 

APPROVED VENDORS 

Save for retirement – 

Receive free, no pressure retirement 

counseling sessions. Make your 

appointment today. You do not need to 

be a member to speak with the 

representatives.  
 

Equitable representative Mark Sheridan 

is available at all 908-230-2042 or email 

marc.sheridan@axa-advisors.com.  

 

MassMutual (formerly Hartford) 
representative Kenneth Quarnaccio is 
available at 848-248-4313 or email 
kquarnaccio@gittermanwealth.com. 
 

MetLife/Brighthouse representative 

David Sharpe is available at 

 973-575-3254 or email 

dsharpe@financialguide.com. 

 

Prudential  

Call 732-428-2314 or email 

alicia.smith@prudential.com to make an 

individual appointment to discuss ABP or 

DCRP investments. 

 

TIAA representative Tatiana Novozhilova 

is available at 800-732-8353 or visit 

www.TIAA.org/schedulenow to make an 

appointment.  

 
TIAA is offering virtual meetings through 

Adobe Connect which allows employees 

to follow along as representatives work 

with them to navigate their investments. 

If you need to schedule or change an 

appointment, please go to    

https://shared.tiaa.org/public/publictool

s/events/virtualsessions?eventPlanID=1-

9ZR044V/. 

 
VALIC representative MaryAnn Bradford 

is available for individual appointments.  

Call 908-470-4114 or email 

Maryann.bradford@valic.com 

 

VOYA representative John Murray is 
available for individual appointments. 
To make an appointment email 
johnhmurray@voyafa.com or call 609-
234-3369. 
 

 

 

 
 

Table of Hope at CCM Offers Free Food to Those in Need 
 

On Tuesday, June 23, the Morris County community came together, along with numerous CCM volunteers, for a 

Table of Hope free food distribution program at the college. Joining in that effort were First Lady Tammy Snyder 

Murphy, Congresswoman Mikie Sherrill, State Senator Anthony Bucco, Sheriff James M. Gannon, Freeholders John 

Krickus and Stephen Shaw. To view photos from the event go the college’s Flickr account. To view a video, go to 

https://youtu.be/6GCHDvi2KD4/. 

 

 
PAYROLL STIPEND 

PAPERWORK DEADLINE  
All employee stipend payment and work authorization 
paperwork for services performed prior to July 1 must 
be received in Human Resources for approval by July 6 
in order to be processed by payroll in July. These 
payments will be charged to the 2019-20 budget. Any 
stipends not received by the above date will be 
charged to the new fiscal year 2020-21 budget. Please 
contact Payroll for any issues concerning this deadline 
at payroll@ccm.edu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 4 Closing 
 

Since July 4 falls on a Saturday this year, the college will 

observe the Independence Day holiday on Friday, July 

3.   

When we return to work on July 6th, some of our 

colleagues (those taking off on Fridays) will begin 

working a four-day compressed week. If you have any 

questions about the compressed week, time sheets, 

accrued time, etc., Payroll has sent your timekeeper 

information about recording your time so check with 

that person. Also feel free to contact VRay@ccm.edu 

if you have any questions. 

 
Pandemics, Protests & Peer  

Support Group 
The ever-changing state of the world has left many 

students struggling with a wide array of difficult emotions. 

To help them, the Office of Counseling and Student Success 

has created a virtual safe space – Pandemics, Protests & 

Peer Support Group – where they can speak about all that 

has happened and continues to happen. Participants will 

have an opportunity to discuss current events, learn coping 

strategies and connect with other students in the CCM 

community every Thursday at 2 p.m.  

Please encourage current students who may be interested 

to email counseling@ccm.edu to register and receive the 

meeting link. Feel free to also email the office with any 

questions you may have. 

This support group is co-sponsored by CCM’s Student 

Government Association. 
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Alyssa Borozan, Budd Lake, a player on the Titans 

Softball Team, received 2nd Team and 3rd Team All-

NJCAA Academic Honors for her academic success as 

a student-athlete. 

 

   
Nate Miller, of Morris Plains, a player on the Titans 

Baseball Team, received 1st Team All-NJCAA 

Academic Honors for his academic success as a 

student-athlete.  

 
 

       Year-End Balances 
Please refer to your affiliated contract 
regarding your leave plan carryover 
guidelines.   

Balances should be verified via WebAdvisor and any 
discrepancies can be emailed to Lori Zarandona.  
Unused time remaining in your Personal and Floating 
Holiday leave plans after 6/30 will be forfeited and 
your new accrual for FY 2020-21 can be added 
effective 7/1. Remember to indicate this accrual on 
your timesheet ending 7/1. 

Each contract has a specific clause regarding Vacation 
and Comp Time carryovers. During the week of 6/15, 
the Comp Time Carryover/Payout Request form was 
scheduled to be issued to managers and needs to be 
turned in to HR by 7/2.  Please plan accordingly when 
completing the form and anticipate any time to be 
used by 6/30 in your carryover/payout request.  
Payouts of Comp Time will be made in August.  Should 
you have any questions regarding this, please email 
Lori Zarandona at lzarandona@ccm.edu. 
 

 

Accounting Year-End Reminder 
July 10 is the last day to submit 2020 Expense 
Reimbursements and Travel Reconciliations. 
 

 

More than 30 CCM Student-Athletes 
Recognized for Academic Excellence 

Garden State Athletic Conference  
Supports Student Success 

It was another banner year for the student-athletes at CCM 
with more than 30 receiving All-Region XIX and All-Garden 
State Athletic Conference (GSAC) or National Junior College 
Athletic Association (NJCAA) Honors for their performance 
on and off the field during Academic Year 2019-20.  

Nathan Miller, Morris Plains, Baseball, received 1st Team 
All-NJCAA Academic Honors for obtaining a 4.0 Grade Point 
Average (GPA). 

Receiving 2nd Team All-NJCAA Academic Honors for a 
minimum GPA of 3.8 were Alyssa Borozan, Budd Lake, 
Softball: Tyler Bauer, Succasunna, Volleyball; Gretchen 
Ruoff, Succasunna, Volleyball; Rachel Roberts, Succasunna, 
Volleyball; Lindsey Wall, Pequannock, Softball; Nicholas 
Civetta, Randolph, Golf; Niya Tartaglia, Belvidere, Soccer; 
Frances McCormick, Boonton, Basketball; Shannon Wall, 
Pequannock, Softball; Ciara Lyons, Sparta, Softball; Alivia 
Duran, Hackettstown, Softball.  

Receiving 3rd Team All-NJCAA Academic Honors for 
maintaining a minimum 3.6 GPA were Daniel Herrera-
Lasso, Dover, Soccer; Payton Jean, Phillipsburg, Soccer; 
Luke Foth, Oak Ridge, Baseball; Catalina Garcia, Hopatcong, 
Soccer; Jason Harris, Flanders, Baseball. 

The following students received All-Region XIX Honors for 
maintaining a minimum 3.25 GPA and All-Garden State 
Athletic Conference Honors for maintaining a minimum 
GPA of 3.0. 

 Rachel Roberts, Succasunna, Volleyball  

 Nathan Miller, Morris Plains, Baseball Ciara Lyons, 
Sparta, Softball  

 Tyler Bauer, Succasunna, Volleyball  

 Alivia Duran, Hackettstown, Softball 

 Lindsay Wall, Pequannock, Softball 

 Shannon Wall, Pequannock, Softball 

 Alyssa Borozan, Budd Lake, Softball 

 Gretchen Ruoff, Succasunna, Volleyball 

 Nicholas Civetta, Randolph, Golf 

 Payton Jean, Phillipsburg, Soccer 

 Niya Tartaglia, Belvidere, Soccer 

 Luke Foth, Oak Ridge, Baseball 

 Frances McCormick, Boonton, Basketball 

 Danile Herrera-Lasso, Dover, Soccer 

 Jamie Pringle, Mount Arlington, Volleyball 

 Jason Harris, Flanders, Baseball 

 Jocelyn Rock, Oak Ridge, Soccer and Basketball 

 Veronica McClosky, Soccer 

 Catalina Garcia, Hopatcong, Soccer 

 Bryce Bayard, West Caldwell, Baseball 

 Benjamin Cohen, Wharton, Baseball 

 Jade Deaver, Hamburg , Softball  

 Israel Santana, Elizabeth, Baseball 

 Vincent Rappa, Kenilworth, Baseball  

 Carly Mahal, Great Meadows, Softball 

 Tyler Tornberg, Chatham, Baseball 

 Andrea Argueta, Netcong, Soccer 

 Evan Szkarlatiuk, Hardwick, Basketball 

 Molly O'Brien, Hackettstown, Softball 

 Nile Wade, Passaic, Basketball 
 

Also presented with All-Garden State Athletic Conference 
Honors for maintaining a minimum GPA of 3.0 were Kyle 
Stroessenreuther, Vienna, Baseball; Samuel Armstrong, 
Sussex, Baseball; Nolan Leger, Bridgewater, Baseball; Collin 
Leahey, Blairstown, Soccer; Kathleen Rawding, Morris 
Plains, Soccer; Brielle Fedo, Lake Hopatcong, Basketball; 
Alexander Russo, Rockaway, Baseball; Brian Hill, 
Glenwood, Golf. 

The GSAC provides academic and athletic opportunities to 
students pursuing higher education at two-year 
community colleges. The NJCAA’s mission is to promote 
and foster two-year college athletics. 

More information about CCM’s athletic programs can be 
found at www.ccm.edu/athletics.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICES FOR CCMEMO 
 

Email material to both Kathleen Brunet 
at kbrunet@ccm.edu and Theresa 
Gehring at tgehring@ccm.edu. 
 
Submissions must be received by 3 p.m. 

Wednesday.   

 

Looking for past issues of the CCMemo? 

Find them here. 

 
 

SOCIAL MEDIA 
Please help us market all the good things happening at CCM by sharing college events (performing arts, Open Houses, etc.)         
through your social media accounts. 
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